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2023 Year in Review

● Regional Flexible Funding Allocation (RFFA) - Gresham received $7.5
million for 162nd Avenue; Multnomah County received $6.5 million for Sandy Blvd.

● Oregon Community Pathways Grant Program (OCP) - The Port of Portland
received $1.2 million to complete new segments of the 40 Mile Loop in Gresham
and Troutdale; the Troutdale 2nd Street Bridge received $215,000; Gresham
received $700,000 for the North Gresham Park Path, and $860,000 for the
Columbia View Park Path.

● Metro’s Regional Travel Options Funding (RTO) - Gresham received
$10,000 to design and install a permanent traffic playground at Davis Park

● Trail Bond Grant - Gresham received $4.2 million for the Gresham to Fairview
trail, from NE Halsey to NE Sandy Blvd; Troutdale received $1.9 million for the
Sandy River Greenway

● USDOT National Culvert Aquatic Organism Passage Program -
Multnomah County received $1.4 million for the Beaver Creek Fish Passage
Restoration at Troutdale Road project

● Safe Streets for All - The region received a planning grant with $445,000 for
developing a East Multnomah County Transportation Safety Action Plan

● Safe Routes to School - Multnomah County received $2M Infrastructure Grant
funding for NE 223rd

● Congressional Delegated Spending - Gresham received $3 million for the
181st Safety Project; ODOT received $2.5 million for the I-84 Multi-Use Path Jordan
Road Tunnel to Sandy River Delta project; Multnomah County received $2 million
for Earthquake Ready Burnside Bridge.



EMCTC & Partners Major Milestones
EMCTC is proud to collaborate with regional agencies that function outside of East County
to ensure all our community members have access to critical services, infrastructure, and

information. There was a lot of great work done this year to make meaningful
improvements to our region. Here is a look inside 2023.




